ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
MOTOR VEHICLE SECTION
DIRECTORATE OF TRANSPORT

IMPROVEMENT OF TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION IN PORT BLAIR.

The vehicle population in and around Port Blair is increasing day
by day. This leads to congestion of roads, longer journey time,
inconvenience to all road users and as a result road accidents are also
increasing. To overcome this problem it is necessary to devise a
mechanism for better traffic and transportation management. For this,
the General Public is requested to suggest means and methods by which
the traffic conditions can be improved in and around Port Blair. The
suggestions should be addressed to “The Secretary cum Director of
Transport, A & N Administration, Port Blair.” and can also be sent to e-
malil id “rtoani@and.nic.in” and “dirtpt@and.nic.in”
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To

he State Information Officer, NIC, A & N Administration, Port

~  Blair with the request to upload the above contents in the website
www.and.nic.in.

Copy to :-

1. The PA to the Comm-cum-Secretary (Transport) for kind
information of the Comm-cum-Secretary (Transport) please.

2. The PA to the Secretary (Transport) for kind information of the
Secretary (Transport) please.

3. The Deputy Supt. of Police (Traffic) for kind information please.
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Secretary (STA)



